
Confidence is our focus character virtue for the next few 
weeks and the children have started to think about and consider their 
aims and goals, both for now and in the future.
As we start our final term of the year, It is wonderful to see how much 
the children have already grown, both physically and academically, 
and how their characters have developed. I am excited to see their 
continued achievements in the term ahead!

Diary Dates
Parent Consultations - 22nd and 23rd April

School Photographer Class Photos- 24th April
Celebration Collective Worship - 25th April, 9th May, 

23rd May, 6th June, 20th June, 4th July
SATS Week  - 13th-17th May

Inset Day  - 24th May
Half Term  - 27th - 31st May

Year 5 & 6 Bristol Residential - 24th - 26th June
Sports Day  - 1st July

Leavers’ Service  - 19th July
Last day of Summer Term - 23rd July

A huge thank you and well done to those of you who are 
continuing to complete your home learning, using the 
activities and tasks on Seesaw and logging your reading at 
home on Seesaw. This has a great impact on both 
supporting and consolidating your learning in class!
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Welcome back to the Summer Term!
I hope that you all managed to have an enjoyable 
and restful Easter break, despite the rain!
It has been lovely to have some sunshine this week 
and see the children able to enjoy the outdoor 
spaces for learning. The children have had a great 
first week back and I have really enjoyed seeing 
how enthusiastic they have been in approaching 
their learning tasks.  You can read more about what 
the children will be developing their skills and 
knowledge in, across the curriculum, on their class 
Curriculum C360 Maps that I have also shared with 
you. 


